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Manufactured Housing Law Update

McGlinchey Stafford and the Manufactured Housing Institute (MHI) are pleased to bring you the Manufactured 
Housing Law Update. With content prepared by McGlinchey Stafford’s nationally-recognized consumer financial 
services team, the Update focuses on legal and regulatory actions in the manufactured housing industry.

Welcome to the March 2019 Manufactured Housing Law Update. We hope you are enjoying Spring.

Items of interest this month include the U.S. Supreme Court holding that a firm pursuing a non-judicial 
foreclosure is not a debt collector under the FDCPA.

In addition, Montana amended its mortgage licensing law, which will make it more onerous for lenders and 
servicers to obtain and maintain licenses. In addition, the changes to the law give authority to the regulator to 
examine service providers of licensees.

There are also a few bankruptcy decisions that industry may find interesting.

These items and more, so read on.

Read the full update here.
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